
REGISTER NOW FOR 
 
 
 

WWW.OREGONASK.ORG

Recoloring the Universe is an Educator 
Training using hands-on and virtual 
STEAM activities about Color, Astronomy 
and Coding from NASA! 

Join us for this special event, as we partner
with NGCP and NASA to bring you a day of 
exploring Girl's STEAM Ahead lessons and 
activities! Educators will explore 
"Recoloring the Universe" STEAM content 
and be able to bring materials back to their 
programs! 

Students from Grades 4-12  with no prior 
coding experience needed can learn how to 
use computers to create images and 
understand astronomical data. 
Participants learn basic coding starting 
with familiar objects and simple concepts 
such as shape and color, graduating to 
astronomical objects. 

Activities will allow participants to 
experience real world application of 
science, technology and even art. Using 
data from NASA's Chandra X-ray 
Observatory and other satellites on 
exploded stars, star-forming regions, and 
black holes, youth can learn basic coding. 

 
 

July 8th, 2017 
9am to 3pm 

 
OregonASK 

9140 SW Pioneer Ct. 
 Wilsonville Oregon 

 
For more information email 

rachel.kessler@oregonask.org 
 
 

FREE 
http://conta.cc/2rXCxon

DETAILS

Girls STEAM Ahead: 
Recoloring the 

Universe Training 


